
                 NOTICE TO PRINCIPAL EXPLANATION  

 

The intention and purpose of the letter for parents and children is to point out clearly to 
the school, yours and your childs’ basic human rights are being impinged upon by the 
school insisting your child be taught radical gender theory and inappropriate sexual 
content.  

You have International binding agreements which have been also scheduled into 
Australian Federal legislation, that you are informing the school of.  

Many principals and teaching staff may be blissfully ignorant that they are in breach of 
such legislation and you are respectfully drawing their attention to these facts.  

There are 2 versions of the letter:  

Option 1:  

A letter for your child to sign as well as yourself, that your child can take to school and 
present to the front office staff to be handed to the Principal. This would be for children 
12 years and older.  

Option 2: 

A letter for you to sign that your child also signs ( if they are comfortable ), to be 
delivered to the school.  

 

Acknowledgment that your child may not be comfortable signing as they may have the 
assumption they will be bullied by the teacher or school. One suggestion may be to 
gently explain to  your child that they are signing to verify they want their basic human 
rights upheld and the letter is for this purpose.  

We reiterate the last thing we want is for your child to feel pressured, just a reminder 
they are being pressured by the school to participate is such teachings of gender theory 
and inappropriate content.  

This is not a letter we lightly suggest and the idea for such letter has been born out of 
schools lack of transparency and dismissive attitudes regarding parent requests, for 
this content not to be taught.  

Even if you consider that you have a good relationship with the school, our suggestion 
is it would be a good idea to get on the front foot as a respectful reminder to the school. 
As this agenda will only increase and even the schools who claim they don’t teach 



gender theory and inappropriate sexual content will soon be forced to do so by the 
Education Department relative to each state.  

 

PLEASE DO NOT :  

- Do not share the No Consent letter on social media. 
- Do not print the No Consent letter out and deliver to letterboxes, or bulk print out 

and hand to other parents at school drop offs and pick ups.  

 

WHAT YOU CAN DO : 

- Download the applicable No Consent letter for personal use. 
- Direct others to the site to download themselves.  
- Privately email the No Consent letter to other parents.  

 

We trust this provides you with the clarity and explanation so you have the confidence 
to use the letter of No Consent. Please be reminded this is not an aggressive act to 
send such letter more of a respectful reminder to schools in an assertive way to send a 
message yours and your childs’ rights are paramount and have greater standing lawfully 
than the wishes of the school when it comes to the Education of your child.  

 

 

 

 

 


